
Dear Parents and Carers,
Another year comes to an end! Here’s a reminder of all the amazing
things that have gone on! We provide great opportunities for our learners
inside and outside the classroom. Watch the video below for a reminder.

Efforts to High Things

Headteacher’s Update

Lliswerry High SchoolLliswerry High School

Friday 18 July 2025

Thank you to Mr. Palmer, Mr. Jones and
Miss. Begum who are leaving us at the
end of term. We will miss you!

THE BIG
BUILD

THE BIG
BUILD

I’m sure you will have noticed if you have been to the school that our
new 4 classroom demountable has arrived. It took 11 and a half hours
to build. We have condensed it into 52 seconds for you to watch!

Skills Festival Mural
During skills Festival last week, some of our learners worked to complete the
beautiful mural that we will be displaying with a focus on our city and country.

Cardiff Metropolitan University Visit 
Cardiff Met came it to do STEM/PE workshops with the girls in years 8-11
to show them what types of testing they do in a lab and to show them
a potential career in Sports Science.

Year 8 & 9 Health and Wellbeing Festival
Third time lucky! After postponing for heat
and rain we finally held our event today.
Well done to everyone who took part and
to Gwenllian who were over all winners!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qIgiGA11pV8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GSUl9Qeac2k


Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.
                                         Best wishes
                                                                                   Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                    Headteacher

GEMS Gypsy, Roma and Traveller
History Month Competition
Well done to everyone who entered
this competition we took the top three
spots!

Free Iron-On Logos 
Following on from last year’s success, we’re pleased to offer free iron-on logos for your
child’s uniform available for September collection! If you’d like one please CLICK HERE 
Please note: You’ll need to apply the logo yourself by carefully following the instructions
included.
If you have any questions, feel free to get in touch! If you have a child starting in Year 7
you will be contacted separately. 

‘

Upcoming Dates 
AS/A level results day - Thursday 14 August 9.30-11.30
GCSE/BTEC results day - Thursday 21 August 10.00-12.00
Monday 1 September - INSET day - School closed to learners 
Tuesday 2 September - Year 7 and 12 only (online learning for all other year groups)
Wednesday - All learners 
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Start timeStart time  

From September there is a slight change to the start time.
Doors will open at 8.30
Form time starts at 8.40

We hope this will help learners be on time if they arrive after 8.40
they will be marked as late. 

Year 12 Post 18 Pathway Planning 
On  Wednesday, Year 12 students embarked on the exciting journey of
planning their pathways after Lliswerry. They looked at how to
complete University applications and explored apprenticeship
opportunities. Simon Lovell-Jones from Aberystwyth University visited to
provide valuable insights on course options and future career
pathways. Learners worked to research potential courses, and began
drafting their personal statements that will be used whichever pathway
they choose. 

Access All Aber Summer School (written by Year 12)
We got to experience what university life is really like for a week! We took part in
different academic lectures including law, psychology, biomedical science,
and sports science,. We also made the most of being in Aberystwyth by going
for walks along the prom, going into town and spending time with people from
other schools. We also found out we were the biggest group of students from a
single school to go so we felt proud to represent Lliswerry.  By the end of the
week, we felt more confident, inspired, and prepared for university, and truly
grateful for such an exciting experience.

https://forms.gle/FSShi67gq8cVTc726

